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January 31, 2008
address

Dear 

THE EVERGREEN STATE COLLEGE is seeking concerned citizens wanting to make a difference in the lives of our communities’ youth.  Our public schools need more qualified teachers, and Evergreen asks you to invite people to an open house at our Tacoma campus, Monday, Feb. 11th at 6 pm to learn more about how one becomes a teacher. Teachers from the Tacoma/Lakewood area who graduated from Evergreen’s teacher preparation program will share their experiences and answer questions. 
Evergreen’s teacher education program (MIT) leads to certification and a master’s degree. Staff members will be on hand that evening to provide information about the MIT curriculum, application requirements and financial aid.

Local school districts are eager to hire Evergreen’s MIT graduates because of their excellent preparation, commitment to teaching, and ability to work effectively with diverse learners.

The open house will be at 1210 6th Avenue, 6 pm, Monday February 11th. A flyer is enclosed for your distribution. If you need an electronic copy of the flyer or have questions, contact Maggie Foran at 360-867-6559 or foranm@evergreen.edu.
Thank you for your assistance in identifying potential new teachers, and in publicizing our event.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton

Director, Master in Teaching Program


Master in Teaching Program


Sem 2 A 2117 The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



